
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to everyone who attended our Sports Day and to all of the 
children who took part. The day was very organised and went            
smoothly, well done to our Sports Leaders and teaching staff for             
working so hard to ensure that a good time was had by all.  
Thank you to the parents that sold refreshments throughout the day.  
We were lucky with the weather, it wasn’t too hot or too cold and 
thankfully the rain stayed away.  
I hope that you all have a lovely weekend, 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Principalour child is in Year 2 or 

Year 6, please make a note of when the SAT’s 
tests  

 
 

Newsletter No.35    

Sharing of Work Event  
On Wednesday 5th July after school it will be our Sharing of Work event. 
The classrooms will be open  from 3.30pm—4.30pm and you will be able 
to have a look at your child’s work in their classroom. Your children                
are welcome to join you in school for this.  
 
Reception Places  
We do have some spaces within our Reception Class intake for the             
coming academic year. If you know of anyone who is yet to be allocated a 
Reception place for September 2023, please point them in our                    
direction for a late application form.  
 
Mental Health Lead  
Well done to Mrs Hartland who has now completed her Senior Mental 
Health Lead training. This will ensure that we continue to promote our 
children’s mental health and wellbeing at all times.  
 
Parking  
As a polite reminder, please do not block the staff  gates at the end of the 
school day. This is the only entrance for emergency vehicle access.  
Furthermore, please do not move the no parking signs in order to park in 
front of the gates. Thank you for your support with this.  
 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance 

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

93% 93% 94% 

94% 96% 98% 94% 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Emily Bain Caitlyn Stevens 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 

Principal Awards 

YR Yannick Brandao 

Y1 Jay Dhillon 

Y2 Poppy-Boe Totney 

Y3 Kolby-Thomas Box 

Y4 Max Brampton 

Y5 Jack Marsden 

Y6 Owen Lamb 

4th July Y1 Hatton Adventure World 

5th July Sharing of Work Event 

6th July Y2 Conkers 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

11th July Y4 Derby Museum 

12th July Reception Class Graduation 
and Garden Party 

13th July Reception National Forest 
Adventure 
Y5 Thinktank 

19th July Year 6 Leavers Service 

25th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

4th September School re-opens 

27th October School closes for Half Term 

6th November School re-opens 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

9th February  School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

22nd March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

22nd July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


